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Eid Al Adha 2024 Holidays 

Dear Parents, 

As we are preparing to celebrate Eid Al Adha, we are delighted to extend our warm greetings to you 

and your family on behalf of Loyola International School Management team. 

We would like to inform you that our last working day before the Eid break will be Thursday, 13th June 

2024. This year, our holidays as directed by the Ministry of Education and Higher Education will be from 

Sunday, 16th June 2024 to Thursday, 20th June 2024 and school will reopen for students on Sunday, 23rd 

June 2024. 

School Offices will remain closed between Friday, 14th June 2024 to Friday, 21st June 2024. 

Note: In case of any emergency, please reach the school via email on info.oasis@lisdoha.com or School 
Emergency contact no +974 50308793 

Wishing you all a joyous and blessed Eid! 

Best regards, 

Principal 

Loyola International School 

Qatar 
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